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Parents and Carers 

As you may know, tomorrow, Friday 3rd July, was due to be Founders Day. Unfortunately, this year 
we are unable to invite you all to be onsite with us as we celebrate the achievements and successes 
of the school year. We will however broadcast a one hour Founders Day Celebration at 1.30pm. We 
will release the event on all Google Classrooms simultaneously for you to watch at home and also for 
the children, who are in school, to all watch at the same time. 

This version of the event is for children and parents only and a reduced format will be published on 
our media pages next week. The broadcast will include speeches, awards, music and pictures. We 
hope that you are able to join us, virtually, for the event. It will be available at any time for you over 
the weekend and you can catch up, on demand! I would encourage you to sit with your children and 
watch it together, imagining we were in school in the marquee, together. 

I have encouraged those in school to wear bright colours tomorrow to help with the celebrations. It 
would be lovely to see pictures of your child at home in their bright clothes tuning in to the Alternative 
Founders Day event if they are unable to be with us at the moment. 

For the award winners, those who are in school will be able to take their awards home tomorrow. For 
those who are not with us in person, we will ensure that they all receive their certificates, books, 
badges or trophies when we next see them. I am hoping that we will see the majority of pupils at least 
once over the coming week. More details will be confirmed. For those who sadly can’t make it into 
school at all, we will post or deliver your awards. 

Not everyone can win an award, but I think it is obvious, this year more than any other, that we have 
all succeeded in continuing to learn under the most difficult circumstances. I am looking forward to 
celebrating tomorrow afternoon with you all. 

I am sure that we will all be united next year to celebrate being back together and also to celebrate St 
Peter’s School’s 75th year. 

Regards 

Mr Thomas 
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